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Comumissioners:

Jutia L JOHNSON, CHAIRMAN DIVISION OF APPEALS

1 TerRRY DEASON - Dravin SagTH
Susan F.CLARK S 7 Dinkcrom
JOE GARCLA NS/ (850) 4116248
E. Leos Jacons, Jo N
July 2, 1998
- via facsimile -

Ms. Michelle Anchors
Deputy General Counsel
Office of the Governor

The Capitol, Room 209
Tallahassee, FL. 323990001

Re:  PSC's Compliance with Uniform Rules of Procedure
FPSC Docket No. 980500-PU

Dear Ms. Anchors:

Attached is a statement that the Commission is now complying with the Uniform Rules of
Procedure. It is my understanding that your office will ensure that it is received by the Secretary
of State by July 8, 1998, so that it will be published in the July 17, 1998, edition of the Flonda
Administrative Weekly.

If you have any questions concerning this notice, please do not hesitate to call me at 413-
6096,

Sincerely,

G- ffelir—

Mary Anne Helton
Associate Genernl Counsel

MAH
Attachment

cc. Noreen Davis, Division of Legal Services
Ralph Jacger, Division of Legal Services
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NOTICE 1S HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service Commission

is conforming to the Uniform Rules of Procedure.
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